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Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s response, 
in blue bold text below: 
 
 

Royal Devon’s Eastern FOI Office Response 
 
 
I would be very grateful if you could please send me details of the Trust’s spending 
on services and goods provided by Fire & Rescue Services between 1st April 2021 
and 31st March 2022? 
 
The Trust had no spending on goods and services provided by fire and rescue 
services during this period. 


